
   

  

 

September 10, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: DCE PROGRAM LETTER 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) introduced a new program administered through 
Direct Contracting Entities (DCEs) to allow care providers to receive enhanced payments monthly for their 
Medicare Beneficiaries. 
 
Advanced Value Care II (AVCII) was selected by CMS to participate in this program beginning January 1, 
2022. Beginning January 1, 2022, DCE participating providers will continue to submit claims to CMS and will 
be compensated by Advanced Value Care II per the agreed upon reimbursement terms. AVCII has contracted 
with PrecisionVBM to bring the program to you. 
 
Providers are compensated on a Hybrid Enhanced Fee-for-Service compensation. Once enrolled, continue to 
provide services for all your Medicare beneficiaries and submit for payment the same way as you have been.  
You will be paid directly from the DCE once the program starts on January 1, 2022. 

 
o Hybrid Eligible Provider Compensation 

▪ Monthly Capitated Coordination Payment not to exceed $30 per Medicare Beneficiary 
per Month 

▪ In addition to monthly capitated Care Coordination Payment, 100% of applicable 
Medicare fee Schedule 
 

Please add the information below and sign to process eligibility and enrollment request. If a group or other 
organization, please attach provider roster.  Please type. 
 

Provider Name – First - Last: 
 
Group/Practice Name: 
 
Billing TIN: 
 
Provider NPI: 
 
Contact Email: 

 
Service Location: 
 
City, State, Zip: 
 
County: 
 
Date: 
 
Signature: 

 
 
For more information, please contact your PrecisionVBM representative or email DCE@pvbmhealth.com 


